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Subject: Reminder: Children’s Hospital Collaboration Forum – Brief Survey

Dear Colleagues,

As a reminder, if you have not already done so, please complete the very brief survey by clicking on the link below. CDC plans to use the results to determine the frequency, format, and topics of future Children’s Hospital Collaboration Calls. There are 9 questions and it should take no longer than 5 minutes. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/YKDFZN3 
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If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at eocevent3@cdc.gov.

Thank you very much for your continued time and effort.
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